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Town of Norris Point                                                                                                                                                   Invitation for Tenders

The Town of Norris Point invites public tenders for the provision of Household Waste disposal services. 
All bidding information and tender submission requirements are described in the associated tender documents, which may be obtained by emailing info@norrispoint.ca or calling 709-458-2896 with a request. Inquiries pertaining to this tender may also be directed to Town of Norris Point, 174 Main Street, NL A0K 3V0
This is a five-year term contract with a two-year option for renewal at discretion of Council. The work includes the collection and transport of two streams (garbage and recyclables) to the Long Range Waste Management Transfer Station. 
The closing date for this tender will be at 2pm on August 8, 2018 with the tender opening immediately thereafter. The Town of Norris Point reserves the right to cancel this invitation to tender at any time. The lowest or any bid will not necessary be accepted. 

Jennifer Samms                                                                                              Town Clerk/Manager 
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